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CURRENT STATUS 
 
The Park District is in the early planning phases of a project to enhance wildlife habitat and 
improve fishing and water recreation access at Encinal Beach. The Park District is planning to 
issue an RFP for a design consultant to develop plans for shoreline protection and dune 
restoration during the fall of 2015.  
 
NEXT STEPS 
 
District staff would like to discuss the scope of the project with city staff to determine if there 
are areas of mutual interest and potential collaboration. 

 


